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Chancellor Herbert York will outline plans for the San Diego campus of the University of California at a meeting
at the San Diego Chamber of Commerce at 3:00 p.m., Monday, May 7.

At the same time Darrell Holmes, Executive Dean will discuss the future program at San Diego State.

The two men are appearing at the invitation of the Executive Committee of the Citizens' Committee for
Proposition 3, headed by Harry E. Callaway, Thearle Music Co., 640 Broadway, and Pat Hyndman, San Diego
Auto Lease, 1015 12th Avenue.

Callaway and Hyndman are forming a group of outstanding citizens to back State Proposition 3 on the June 5
ballot. The proposition authorizes the issuance of $270 million in state bonds as necessary to insure the orderly
carrying out of the two-year State building program beginning on July 1. Institutions affected in San Diego County
are the San Diego campus of the University of California, the San Diego medical campus, San Diego State, the
five junior colleges, and the Department of Conservation.

At present the University plans to spend $9.1 million in State funds on construction during the next two years,
San Diego State $10.5 million, the junior colleges approximately $1.0 million, and the Department of Conservation
$2.4 million.

The meeting will be held in the board room at the Chamber, 499 West Broadway, San Diego. It will be open to
the public.


